
Contact Email Address 
for AP Vendor Requests

A new vendor set up  through the AP Vendor 
Request application includes a space for a 
contact email. Required forms are sent to the 
vendor via email. To avoid delays, a valid email 
must be provided. Please double check the email 
address before submitting the request and do 
not provide a website address. 


